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Dear Mack,

We are thrilled to reach the stage in the hospital replacement project where we are collaborating with the County and the
building department on plan review and permitting. Kristen and Ben have been exceptionally helpful in providing
assistance and guidance to keep this project on track, and we sincerely appreciate their efforts.

As San Juan Health Service District is a public entity operating as part of San Juan County, we are committed to providing
critical healthcare services to our constituents while navigating significant funding constraints. In light of this, we
respectfully request that the County Commissioners consider approving a fixed building permit fee of $25,000 for this
project. This amount would cover the costs associated with inspections and plan reviews while allowing us to accurately
budget for the project and dedicate as many resources as possible to creating a state-of-the-art hospital for the
community.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information regarding this request. Thank
you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Clayton Holt

 

Clayton Holt, CPA
Chief Executive Officer
p: 435.587.1112
w: sanjuanhealth.org
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